
 

 

CIRCULAR LETTER NO. 857 

 

July 27, 2012 

TO: Printing and Publishing Officials of the Federal Government 

SUBJECT: Relocation of the Atlanta Regional Printing Procurement Office                                                                        

GPO is pleased to announce that effective Monday, August 6, 2012; the GPO Atlanta Regional 
Office is relocating to Northcreek Office Park, 3715 Northside Parkway, Suite 4-305.                                            

Although Atlanta Regional Printing Procurement Office is relocating, there will be no change in 
personnel. In order to make this transition as smooth as possible, all telephone and fax numbers 
will remain the same. 

Effective August 6, 2012, all correspondence should be sent to: 
  

U.S. Government Printing Office 
 Atlanta Regional Office 
 3715 Northside Parkway 
 Suite 4-305 
 Atlanta, GA 30327 

If you have any questions about this Circular Letter, please contact Elizabeth Bluestein, 
Manager, Atlanta Regional Printing Procurement Office on 404-605-9160. 

Sincerely, 
 
R.T. SULLIVAN 
Managing Director, Customer Services 
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